



October 3, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith appointing Ms. Robin Kidd as a member of the West Allis Beautification Committee. She replaces Ms. Plucinski, who has resigned due to her move from the First Aldermanic District. Ms. Kidd serves as one of two First Aldermanic District Representatives, and her term will expire on December 31, 2019.

Ms. Kidd has been a West Allis resident for 3-1/2 years, and she resides at 1004 South 63rd Street. Ms. Kidd is a Shorewood High School graduate and currently works as a bartender at Stingers.

Ms. Kidd's previous volunteer experience includes candy striper, foster parent, women's shelter, and campground host. She enjoys volunteering and contributing to the betterment of her community.

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\KIDD.BEAU